
At its meeting of July 29, 2015, the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 

 
“It is recommended that the Board: 

Approve the pre-approval process for TYSSE claim settlements on an exception basis where 
the terms of the negotiated settlement are time sensitive and approval cannot await the Board’s 
decision at the next scheduled meeting”. 
 
 

 
 
 

 


